
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Job Title  Teacher of Science  

Start Date  September 2018  

Salary   MPS/UPS with potential TLR 2b 

Contract Type Full Time/Part Time 

Contract Term Permanent 

Closing Date Friday 20 April 2018 

Interview Date Thursday 3 May 2018 
 
The Suthers School is a brand new 11-18 academy which welcomed its first cohort of students 

in September 2017. We are now seeking to appoint a well-qualified Teacher of Science to 

play a critical role in supporting us in our mission to deliver a first-class education to all 

students.  

 

By striking a balance between challenge and support and by ranking character education 

alongside academic preparation, The Suthers School seeks to provide the very best 

foundation for all its students, no matter what their starting point. If you too are driven by the 

desire to give every child the ambition to succeed and equip them with the skills they need 

to take their place as the leaders of tomorrow, then we would love to hear from you.  

 

The successful candidate will not only have the opportunity to help build a new department 

but will also help shape the development of this brand new school. For a suitably qualified 

candidate there may also be the opportunity to take on the role of Lead Teacher for Science 

(TLR2b).  

 

As an employer we offer an enhanced benefit package to all staff that includes help with 

healthcare and a fully-funded MA programme for all teaching staff. We can also offer help 

with relocation in certain circumstances. 

 

To apply for this post, please submit a completed application form and covering letter (max 2 

sides of A4) in which you outline the ways you feel your career to date would equip you to 

take on this important role at The Suthers School.  

 

It is anticipated that interviews will take place on Thursday 3 May 2018.  If you have not heard 

from us within 2 weeks of the closing date, please assume that unfortunately, on this occasion, 

your application has not been successful. 

 

Safeguarding 

The Suthers School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 

young people and we expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

 


